
HB 1266 -- Parental Accountability Officers

Sponsor:  Wood

This bill requires every school district to have a parental
accountability officer to monitor the attendance and discipline
of students.  The Department of Elementary and Secondary
Education will train the officers, whose salaries will be paid by
the state.


